Press Release #8
SPECULATIVE LITERATURE FOUNDATION ANNOUNCES TRAVEL GRANT WINNER
SPECULATIVE LITERATURE FOUNDATION PO Box 1693, Dubuque, 1A 52004-1693

info@speculativeliterature.orqg - http://www.speculativeliterature.org/

For Immediate Release: October 15, 2004
SPECULATIVE LITERATURE FOUNDATION ANNOUNCES TRAVEL GRANT WINNER

The Speculative Literature Foundation (SLF) is delighted to announce that its first annual Travel Grant has been awarded to Nora
Jemison. The $600 grant will be used to help Nora research Native American cultures as they existed pre-colonization for a fantasy
novel and series of short stories. The travel will be to the Navajo National Monument in Arizona and to Monument Valley in Utah.
Ms. Jemison has published science fiction and fantasy short stories in Flashshot, Eternally Erotic (eBook anthology), Ideomancer
(forthcoming), and Dark Sins and Desires Unveiled (anthology; forthcoming).

Ms. Jemison said: "Over the past few years | have had a strong interest in blending 'high fantasy' tropes with non-European cultures,
characters, and themes. | would like to explore the concept that ancient Egypt and/or Nubia may have had contact with the Americas
long before European discovery. My hope is to explore the universal impact of colonization, through the lens of a fantasy Egyptian
and fantasy pre-Columbian native South American society."

SLF's Award Coordinators were an international team comprising Tiffany Jonas in the USA and Colin Harvey in the UK. Tiffany
said: "While we received several excellent applications, Nora Jemison's story sample was the standout. With a cultural and culinary
emphasis reminiscent of Joanne Harris (Chocolat, Five Quarters of an Orange), the characters jump off the page, and the reader can
nearly taste the garlic and onion, the seared meat, and the pappardelle. Nora's synopsis of the novel she intends to write using research
partially funded by the travel grant is intriguing and unique."

Further details of SLF's Travel Grant program can be found at: http://www.speculativeliterature.org/Awards/SLFTravelGrant.php.
Applications for next year's Travel Grant will open on July 1st, 2005.
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Contact: Cheryl Morgan press@speculativeliterature.org

The Speculative Literature Foundation is a volunteer-run, non-profit organization dedicated to promoting the interests of readers,
writers, editors and publishers in the speculative literature community.

"Speculative literature™ is a catch-all term meant to inclusively span the breadth of fantastic literature, encompassing literature ranging
from hard and soft science fiction to epic fantasy to ghost stories to folk and fairy tales to slipstream to magical realism to modern
mythmaking -- any literature containing a fabulist or speculative element.

More information about the Speculative Literature Foundation is available from its web site (http://www.speculativeliterature.org/) or
by writing to info@speculativeliterature.org.

To be removed from the Speculative Literature Foundation press release mailing list please write to press@speculativeliterature.org.
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